
SALLIE ALCORN
Houston City Council Member

At-Large, Position 5

Telephone: (832) 393-3017  · 900 Bagby, First Floor · Houston, TX 77002 · atlarge5@houstontx.gov

November 16, 2021 

Marc D. Williams
Executive Director
Texas Department of Transportation 
125 E. 11th St. Austin, TX 78701 

Re: City of Houston FY21 Highway Safety Improvement Grant Program Submissions 

Dear Mr. Williams, 

Please accept this letter of support for the attached Highway Safety Improvement Program grant applica-
tion package. This project will improve transportation safety for all users and will help the City of Houston 
achieve the goals and objectives identified in our recently adopted Vision Zero Action Plan.     

We thank you very much for your consideration of this project as you prioritize resources and projects mov-
ing forward.

Sincerely,

Sallie Alcorn


